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Library hosts culture exchange for families

Regina Public Library will help bring people of different cultures closer in a community-
building culture exchange entitled Celebrating Our Diversity, Telling Our Stories.  

This free family event, hosted at George Bothwell Branch, will feature traditional stories 
from Regina’s Indigenous, Nigerian, Ukrainian, Chinese, and Indian communities. 
Participants will enjoy stories, conversation, and share popular foods from each culture.  

“This event brings people of all backgrounds together to learn directly from each other,” 
said Nancy MacKenzie, Executive Director, Customer Experience, Regina Public Library. “It’s 
a special opportunity to connect with some of the world cultures that are part of Regina’s 
unique community.” 

Everyone is welcome at Celebrating Our Diversity, Telling Our Stories. 
George Bothwell Branch 
Saturday November 2, 2024 
1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

For more information visit reginalibrary.ca/featured-events. 

-30-

mailto:kbalkwill@reginalibrary.ca
https://www.reginalibrary.ca/explore/featured-events

